
City of High Point

Legislation Text

Municipal Office Building
211 S. Hamilton Street
High Point, NC 27260

Consulting Agreement - ClientFirst Technology Consulting
City Council is requested to approve Consulting Agreement with ClientFirst Technology Consulting in the
amount of $ 95,719.00 to develop an RFP (request for proposal) for the current ERP (Enterprise Resources
Planning) system which is near end of life.  This system is used for Finance and Human Resource functions.
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